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December 21, 1979

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director Serial No. 1111A/113079Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulstion PSE&C/JMD:mac: wangAttn: Mr. O. D. Parr, Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 3 Docket No. 50-339
Division of Project Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In our letter of December 19, 1979, we stated that we would provide you
with a schedule on December 21, 1979 concerning electrical protection of
containment penetrations. We plan to start submittal of the requested
information by January 15, 1980 with completion of all requested information
by February 15, 1980.
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